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Our public resources should be for everybody and used with balancing mind not just 

one particular segment of the public. Water sports enthusiasts should have equal 

access to the resources that are fees, registrations and tax dollars support. In recent 

years there has been an unfair unbalanced approach to natural resource usage 

benefiting a small percentage of the population. SB 1590 brings that usage into a 

more equal share. It's time that our legislators supported the needs of all the voters 

and not just the ones that make you look like the "good guy" 


